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15 March 2016 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians 
 
The Suitcase Kid – 13 April 2016 
 
I am thrilled to announce that our annual school play will be shown in the school hall 
at 6pm on the 13 April 2016. This year we have been working on a play called ‘The 
Suitcase Kid’ by Jaqueline Wilson adapted for stage by Vicky Ireland. 
 
Tickets are €3 and are available from Friday 18 March by contacting school reception 
on 25963888 or via email on enquiries@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com.  
You can also pay on the door, however as there is only one performance, buying 
tickets in advance is preferable, there will be a bar which will be open half an hour 
before the play starts. 
 
The play discusses, in a light hearted way, issues to do with separated families and 
is suitable for ages 8 and upwards. 
 
We hope you can support our budding actors and theatre technicians by supporting 
our performance.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Lister 
Head of Drama 
hlister@stjohnschoolcyprus.com 
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